
From: Anthony Santos <tonysantos33@att.net> 

Sent: Sunday, September 2, 2018 10:57:26 AM 

To: Liao, Thomas 

Subject: subject: 342 Marina Blvd.  

  

Tom,  I am really happy to see a project developed at the site located on Marina Blvd. I 

recall 30 years ago making one of the worst decisions I ever made while a member of the 

City Council. Back in the late eighties, a developer came before us with a project for the 

site. In my infamous wisdom, I felt the units were too small and spoke out against the 

project;  I got the full Council to agree with me and the project died and nothing has been 

suggested for that property since the eighties. 

 

After the Council meeting, whereby I made the motion to reject the  proposal, Steve 

Myers came up to me after the meeting and suggested I made a big  mistake in moving to 

reject the project. 

 

Myers was right and I have regretted my actions ever since . Every time I passed the 

location I realize my  error . My apologies go our to the owners of the property and to the 

developer who wanted to build the housing units proposed. If need be, U can use my 

comments; if U feel, I should attend the Council meeting when the proposal goes before 

the Council, advise and I will try and attend. 

 

Tony Santos, former Mayor 


